
FAQ n.119215

FAQs:
Confidential Safety Reporting

Question:
To whom can I report Confidential Safety Reports?

Answer:
In most cases, the National Aviation Authorities (NAAs) of Member States are competent to
receive, follow-up and give feedback on reports. They also ensure an independent and
autonomous handling of the information on aviation safety related matters reported to them
confidentially and for which they are the competent authority. 

For contact information on Member States' National Aviation Authorities, please visit 'EASA by
Country'.
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Link:
https://www.easa.europa.eu/lv/faq/119215
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